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Subject: Welcome Back to the 2024-2025 School Year! 

Dear Walter P. Carter Family, 

Welcome Back to WPC for the 2024-2025 School Year! I hope this message finds you well and rejuvenated 
after the summer break. As we prepare to embark on the 2024-2025 school year, I wanted to extend a 
warm welcome back to our wonderful school community. 

We are excited to welcome both new and returning students and families for what promises to be an 
inspiring and productive year. Our dedicated staff has been hard at work over the summer to prepare 
engaging curriculum and exciting opportunities that will support our students' academic and personal 
growth. 

This year, we will continue to focus on excelling in academics, social-emotional learning, and 
family/community engagement. Our commitment to providing a nurturing and dynamic learning 
environment remains steadfast, and we are eager to work together with you to make this year a success. 

In this packet, you will find resources that will help you prepare for an amazing school year. Please look 
through every page. We also encourage you to stay connected through Infinite Campus (Campus Portal), 
our school’s Instagram (@wwpcem), our school’s website (wwpcem.org),  and Class Dojo  for the latest 
updates.  

Thank you for your ongoing support and dedication. Here’s to a fantastic school year ahead! 

Warm regards, 

 

Joseph Eldridge 
Principal 
Work Cell: 667-434-1658 

 


